Wrinn, Michael

From: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org>

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 9:32 AM

To: Wrinn, Michael

Subject: RE: Referrals = Opt out ADU's and Parking

Attachments: Westcog referral opt out parking March 2022.docx£ WestCOG referal opt out ADUs
LMarch 2022.docx o

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you are sure.

To: Michael Wrinn, Director of Planning and Zoning
From: Kristin Floberg, Planner

Re: CT Statutory Referrals to WestCOG from Wilton - Attached Zoning Amendments
Date: March 18, 2022
Thank you for submitting the attached referrals to WestCOG.

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal intermunicipal impact.

Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the regional staff is making no comment.



